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June 19, 2020 

VIA E-MAIL 
 
Mr. Edward Czelada 
Smile FM 
3302 N. Van Dyke 
Imlay City, MI      48444 
 
    Re: WDTP  (FM), Huron Township, MI 
     Smile FM 
     Facility Identification Number:  176302 
     Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) 
     BESTA-20200616AAI 
 
     W248CC  (FX), Ecorse, MI 
     Smile FM 
     Facility Identification Number:  157285 
     Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) 
     BSTA-20200528AAA 
 
Dear Licensee: 
 
This letter refers to the two requests for extension of Special Tempoaty Authority (STA)  listed 
above. 
 
WDTP’s STA extension request seeks extension of an earlier STA request granted October 26, 
2018 (BSTA-20181011APG).   That original STA expired by it own terms on April 24, 2019 and 
nottimely extension of STA was sought.  Smile FM explains that the earlier STA was never 
utilized but that it is currently nearing the end of its present lease. 
 
As an extension of the 2018 STA, this filing cannot be considered.   More than a year has passed 
since the expiration date of the earlier STA.  We will, however, consider this filing as a new STA 
request (under the file number BSTA-20200616AAI) using the same parameters as in the earlier 
STA.  In that form, the STA request is grantable.   BSTA-20200616AAI IS GRANTED, with an 
expiration date of December 15, 2020. 
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With respect to W248CC, the previous STA BSTA-20191126AAL was granted December 3, 
2019 with a three month expiration date of April 24, 2019.   No timely extension of that request 
was filed.  However, the current STA request BSTA-20200528AAA seeks the same facilities.  
Accordingly, W248CC’s STA BSTA-20200528AAA is again GRANTED with a three month 
expiration date of September 20, 2020.  An extension request may be considered if necessary. 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Dale Bickel 
       Senior Engineer 
       Audio Division 
       Media Bureau 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


